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13th — 17th November





Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week marks the annual national Anti-Bullying week. The theme this year is ‘All Different, All Equal’.  At Denton, we will be working with the children to explore and celebrate diversity. Through daily circle times we will be encouraging the children to recognise how individual and unique they all are and how together they make something even more special. Our week will be launched on Monday with a special assembly and will finish with ‘Friendship Friday’. Teachers will be nominating one child per class for a special friendship award. We will also be thinking about the friends we haven’t met and how we can support them, through our Children in Need fundraising. 
At Denton we take bullying very seriously. We have booked an expert to come in and lead parent and children’s cyber bullying and e-safety workshops early next year. We are constantly reviewing how we can best support our young people to build positive relationships and to stay safe. You can find a copy of our anti-bullying policy on our website. And the following websites contain a wealth of useful information for parents:

 http://www.bullying.co.uk/advice-for-parents/
http://www.kidscape.org.uk/
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/
 If you ever have any concerns about bullying, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher.

We look forward to a wonderful week with the children. 

Mrs Dicksee PSHE coordinator
Denton Community Primary School
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